
 

Our commitment to your safety and experience at Eye to Eye Optometry 
 

At Eye to Eye Optometry, we want all our patients and staff to feel safe during their eye examinations, 
sports vision and vision therapy sessions, and retail experience. 
 

To manage and reduce the chance of transmission of COVID-19 at Eye to Eye Optometry, we have 
implemented the following changes to our operations: 

 All appointment times have been lengthened to ensure we have adequate time in between 
patients to sanitize our equipment and office surfaces. In addition, this allows patients to have a 
thorough eye examination and comfortable retail experience while ensuring minimal contact 
between unrelated patients. 

 Our staff at Eye to Eye Optometry will be washing their hands thoroughly before each 
appointment and regularly throughout the day. 

 Our staff will be wearing masks and each patient will also be asked to wear a mask during their 
visit to the office. 

 Protective barriers are set in place at our front desk to prevent COVID-19 transmission between 
patients/staff. 

 All eyeglass frames and other retail items have been thoroughly sanitized and items that have 
been touched by a patient will be disinfected before they return to our shelves.  

Your healthy and safety is our priority. We look forward to providing you quality eye care services. 

 

Sincerely, 
 
The Eye to Eye Optometry Team 


